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Our partners representing Makarim
and Taira S. at the high-profile
networking event organized by the
Indonesian Consulate General in
Hong Kong
As Indonesia continues to make impressive strides in infrastructure development, the

Indonesian Consulate General in Hong Kong recently organized a high-profile networking

luncheon at the Ritz Carlton Hong Kong, bringing together key figures in the Hong Kong

business community, including potential investors.

 

Held on 16 March 2023, the event was attended by Makarim and Taira S., the chairman of the

Indonesian Chamber of Commerce in Hong Kong (INACHAM HK), representatives of

Reynolds Porter Chamberlain Hong Kong, the Hong Kong Association of Industries and

Commerce of Tuen Mun, diaspora entrepreneurs, and investors from Cheerway International

Trading Ltd.

 

Two of our partners, maria sagrado and Heru Mardijarto, representing Makarim and Taira

S., shared their insights on the significant improvements to infrastructure and the investment

climate throughout Indonesia. These positive developments are continuing to spur an increase

in investment and capital, especially beyond Java Island.

 

For more details, visit: https://lnkd.in/gVgSZsD7

https://www.linkedin.com/in/ACoAAA0TQ24B7PZOHNq7gOVHcKTMVlLRU1aZirE
https://www.linkedin.com/in/ACoAAAi4jOcBgsN7Y5SPQSzzWex7DDYgijdkRKs
https://lnkd.in/gVgSZsD7

